
Lighthouse Youth Director, Christin Flucke, joined us for our September 29 church service
and shared a message. Click here to take a listen (20:53). Thanks for joining us, Christin! 

All middle school and high school youth to join the group at any time. Events are held at
Lighthouse Headquarters, 513 West Grand Avenue in Port Washington, unless indicated
otherwise. Here are their upcoming plans: 

LIGHTHOUSE YOUTH MINISTRY
Our church partners with four other churches, Grand Avenue United Methodist Church,
Christ the King Lutheran Church, Living Hope Lutheran Church, and Parkside Community
United Church of Christ, all located in Port Washington and Saukville, to support our joint
ecumenical initiative, Lighthouse Youth Ministry. Lighthouse offers a safe and affirming
community where all youth grades 5-12 are:
          WELCOMED regardless of religious affiliation or beliefs,
               EMPOWERED to explore questions of faith and life, and
                    EQUIPPED to serve their community and the world. 
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Sunday afternoon, October 13, from 12:00-4:30 p.m.       “The Thorn” Live Show in Milwaukee
Advertised as “Cirque meets the Passion of Jesus”, the show tells the story of God’s love for
the world. The group will meet at Lighthouse and carpool to the Miller High Life Theater in
Milwaukee for the 1:00 pm show. If you have not already RSVP’d, please contact Christin
ASAP and she will see if you can still get you a ticket.

Sunday evening, October 20, from 7:00-8:00 p.m.
“Lighthouse Life” Night
New this year, Lighthouse is offering something called “Lighthouse
Life” nights once a month. This will be a time to simply hang out in the
group’s awesome space at the Headquarters, eat snacks, have a short
devotion on a topic of faith, and then enjoy some free time to play
games or do some other themed activity together. All are welcome!

Sunday evening, October 27, from 4:00-7:00 p.m.
Halloween Food Drive and Fun
Help the hungry in our community while enjoying Halloween 
at the same time! Students will be sent out in groups during
Saukville’s trick-or-treating time to collect donations for the
Ozaukee Food Alliance. The group will meet back at Parkside
Community UCC to sort the donations, eat dinner, and have some
Halloween fun together. Everyone is encouraged to dress up,
there will be a costume contest. 
*Drop off/pick up at Parkside, 166 W. Dekora Street in Saukville)
Please contact Christin at (262) 483-9582 or christin.flucke@lighthouseyouth.org if you
have any questions. Visit Lighthouse - Port Washington Saukville Ecumenical Youth Ministry
on Facebook or go to their website at lighthouseyouth.org. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gftHtE76ktQ&t=2507s
https://www.facebook.com/Lighthouse-Port-Washington-Saukville-Ecumenical-Youth-Ministry-273196236847639/?ref=search&__tn__=%2Cd%2CP-R&eid=ARCatHj21cW6UJa0oVf9tEa6QdExHyit9HiO9hegKv-1TqP_bTFBRKjpxaTi1bS3o82t9VqMu0ST0lrA
http://www.lighthouseyouth.org/

